
One Energy Place 
Pensacola, Florida 32520 

850 444 6111 

GULF 
POWER 

A SOUTHERN COMPANV 

November 14,2000 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0870 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

RE: Coal Inventory Adjustment 

Please accept this letter as notification that the details of our semi-annual coal 
inventory adjustments as required by Order No. PSC-97-0180-PHO-El will be 
delayed. I will send the details of the inventory adjustments as soon as 
verifications have been completed. 

Sincerely, 

&a- h 
Susan D. Ritenour 
Assistant Secretary and Assistant Treasurer 
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